
August 18, 2021 
 

Members of Council: 
 

The Administration is requesting 1st Reading Passage for Ordinance 2021-18, to accept the 

material terms of the One Ohio Subdivision Settlement pursuant to the OneOhio Memorandum of 

Understanding and consistent with the terms of the July 21, 2021 National Opioid Settlement and 

to sign the OneOhio Subdivision Participation Form for reasons related to the timing requested by 

the Attorney General’s Office.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Lisa Carey Dean 

Director of Law  

City of Green 

1755 Town Park Boulevard 

P.O. Box 278 

Green, Ohio  44232-0278 

(P) (330) 896-6615 

(F) (330) 896-6606 

lisacareydean@cityofgreen.org 
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